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Extreme Adventure Ltd – Risk Assessment 

Activity- Sniper Shot 

What are the 
Hazards which 

cause: 

Who/what may be 
harmed?  

(give specific of people e.g. 
staff, visitors, users or 

contractors) 

What is done now? 
(i.e. provision of training, 

corporate and local 
standards, codes of safe 

working practice, 
supervision, monitoring 

systems 

What is the rate of 
Risk? 

 
(Rate risk as Low, Medium 

or High) 

What action needs 
to be taken? 

(the needs to be considered 
in that the risks are 

identified and effectively 
controlled) 

By when? 
(what is the target date 

for completion) 

 
Dropping gun on Foot 

 
Client 

 
Staff give introduction to gun 

handling and assess with 
client is capable 

 
Severity of Risk (S)- 2 

Likelihood of Risk (L)- 1 
Overall Risk (S x L)= 2 

 
LOW 

 
 

 
Staff to be vigilant 

 
 

Ongoing 

 
Client being hit by the gun of 

another client 

 
Client 

 
Other clients are positioned 

well away 

 
Severity of Risk (S)- 2 

Likelihood of Risk (L)- 1 
Overall Risk (S x L)= 2 

 
LOW 

 
 

 
Staff to be vigilant and 

ensure clients are aware of 
this danger 

 
Ongoing 

 
Walking in front of the 

shooting area with the risk 
of being hit  by a paint ball 

disc 

 
Staff, Clients & Public 

 
Shooting Area barrier off 

with fencing and marshalled 

 
Severity of Risk (S)- 2 

Likelihood of Risk (L)- 1 
Overall Risk (S x L)= 2 

 
LOW 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Staff to be vigilant 

 
Ongoing 
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What are the 
Hazards which 

cause: 

Who/what may be 
harmed?  

(give specific of people e.g. 
staff, visitors, users or 

contractors) 

What is done now? 
(i.e. .provision of training, 

corporate and local 
standards, codes of safe 

working practice, 
supervision, monitoring 

systems 

What is the rate of 
Risk? 

 
(Rate risk as Low, Medium 

or High) 

What action needs 
to be taken? 

(the needs to be considered 
in that the risks are 

identified and effectively 
controlled) 

By when? 
(what is the target date 

for completion) 

 
Injury from misuse of 

equipment 

 
Staff, Clients & Public 

 
Staff trained in use of the 
equipment and instructed 

how to run the activity 

 
Severity of Risk (S)- 2 

Likelihood of Risk (L)- 1 
Overall Risk (S x L)= 2 

 
LOW 

 
 

 
Staff instruct the clients and 

be vigilant  

 
 

Ongoing 

 
Possible injury from 

participant standing in the 
wrong place 

 

 
Staff, Clients & Public 

 
The area is planned out so 
that the risk of injury and 
people being in the wrong 
place is taken into account 

 

 
Severity of Risk (S)- 2 

Likelihood of Risk (L)- 1 
Overall Risk (S x L)= 2 

 
LOW 

 
 

 
Staff instruct the clients and 

be vigilant  

 
 

Ongoing 

 
Potential Eye Injury 

 

 
Staff and clients 

 
All people within the 

shooting zone must wear the 
goggles provided 

 

 
Severity of Risk (S)- 3 

Likelihood of Risk (L)- 1 
Overall Risk (S x L)= 3 

 
MED 

 

 
Staff instruct the clients and 

be vigilant  

 
 

Ongoing 

 
Potential misfire of paint ball 

gun causing injury 
 

 
Staff and clients 

 
All participants take through 
stringent safety talk about 

the safety catch and to point 
the gun in the direction of 

the range at all times 

 
Severity of Risk (S)- 3 

Likelihood of Risk (L)- 1 
Overall Risk (S x L)= 3 

 
MED 

 

 
Staff instruct the clients and 

be vigilant  

 
 

Ongoing 
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Calculation of Risk Evaluation 

Severity (S) 

Severity of Risk is judged by evaluating the effects of the hazard if the risk occurs.  

This is evaluated as Minor = 1, Major = 2, Serious = 3 

Risk Likelihood (L) 

The likelihood of the harm occurring is evaluated on the following basis: 

Unlikely =1, Possible = 2, Likely = 3 

Overall Risk 

Overall Risk is calculated by multiplying the figure for Severity (S) x Likelihood (L). The figure calculated is related to the rate of risk as follows 

 1 to 3 Low, 4 to 6 Medium, 7 to 9 High 

 

Circulation 
 

Management, Staff & Show or 
Event Organisers 

Assessor 
 

 
Andrew Caldwell 

Date Assessed 
 

 
3rd   November 2015 

Review Date 
 

Every 12 months next review 
3/11/2016 

 


